
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
TO BE INCLUDED ON THE DISTRICT'S LIST OF QUALIFIED CONTRACTORS 

PER SECTION 22034 OF THE PUBLIC CONTRACT CODE 
 

The Anaheim Elementary School District (“District”) has elected to become subject to the 
California Uniform Public Construction Cost Accounting Act (“CUPCCAA”) and procedures. In 
accordance with California Public Contract Code 22034, the District is inviting all licensed 
contractors to submit information for inclusion on the District's list of qualified bidders for the 
2023-2024 school year, as per Resolution No. 2022-23/18 adopted on October 12, 2022. 
 
The registration process may include, but is not limited to contractors providing the following 
information: 

1) Contractor’s company name 
2) Contact name and mailing address 
3) Contact phone number, fax number, and email address 
4) List of all current California Contractor’s License(s) held, License Number(s), and expiration 

date(s) 
5) Contractor’s Department of Industrial Relations (“DIR”) Registration Number 
6) Type of work contractor is interested and currently licensed to perform.  

Contractor registration is available at https://www.qualitybidders.com/pages/contractor 
 
NOTE: Registering with a district does not satisfy the prequalification requirements 
under PCC 20111.6 or the Department of Industrial Relations registration requirements 
under Labor Code 1725.5. 
 
Pursuant to the provisions outlined in Public Contract Code section 22034(a), at least once per 
calendar year, the District shall establish a new list or update its existing list of qualified 
contractors by inviting all licensed contractors to submit the name of their firm and required 
information to the District’s registration system for inclusion on the District’s list of qualified 
bidders.  The District has chosen to add requesting contractors to the existing Contractor’s List 
each calendar year, rather than starting a new list. Contractors may have their firm added to the 
District’s qualified contractors list at any time by providing the required information. 
 
Inquiries regarding this notification should be sent to: 
 
Matt Slusser, 
Director of Fiscal and Administrative Services  
Anaheim Elementary School District 
1001 S. East Street 
Anaheim, CA 92805 
Phone : 714-517-7545 
Fax : 714-517-8597 
E-Mail : mslusser@aesd.org 
 

Publication Dates: July 20, 2023 and July 27, 2023 
Publications: Anaheim Bulletin  
Trade Journals:  Construction Bidboard (eBidboard), Dodge Data & Analytics, BidAmerica, 
Associated General Contractors of America San Diego Chapter, Inc. 


